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PSEG LONG ISLAND 

HOME PERFORMANCE WITH ENERGY STAR® 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
Document #:  HPwES 2022-03 

Announcement Date:  March 4, 2022 
 

RE: 2022 Home Performance with ENERGY STAR Eligible Measures/Rebates 
 

Dear Home Performance Partners: 
 
As the Long Island utility programs continue to evolve, so do the associated eligibility requirements for customer participation.  As a 
result, PSEG Long Island will be changing the customer eligibility requirements for HPwES projects and respective rebates.  As of 
Monday, March 7th, 2022 customers with gas primary heating systems (regardless of CAC) will no longer be eligible for PSEG Long 
Island HPwES Market/HEMI rebates but should instead be referred to National Grid and their Total Home Comfort program, found 
here: www.ngrid.com/totalhomecomfort.  In addition, National Grid will be hosting a contractor orientation on Tuesday, March 8 at 
9am. If interested, please reach out to the program manager Suzy Falzarano Suzy.ZambranoFalzarano@nationalgrid.com for 
additional details.  
 
LMI customers with a gas primary heating system and CAC (meeting ≥50% of cooling load), will still be eligible to receive PSEG Long 
Island HPwES Enhanced rebates.  In addition, Whole House heat pump combination projects will still be eligible for Market/HEMI 
HPwES rebates. 
 
Therefore, all open gas projects currently in your pipeline that are eligible for a Market/HEMI rebate must have approval documents 
submitted for approval by 6pm March 9th.  All closing documents for these projects must be submitted by 6pm April 4th. Projects 
not installed with completion documents submitted by this deadline will be referred to National Grid for consideration.   
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Steve Wagner 
 

Steven Wagner 
Implementation Specialist IV, Home Performance Programs 
Steven.Wagner2@pseg.com 
SWagner@trccompanies.com  
631.501.2085 
 
 

All 2022 program documents are available on the PSEG Long Island HPwES Contractor Website: 
https://www.psegliny.com/saveenergyandmoney/homeefficiency/homeassessments/forcontractors 
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